
Saving Smiles Returns April 11 
 Saving Smiles will return to CES on Tuesday, April 
11. Last fall, students who participated received a dental 
exam and an initial coat of varnish for their teeth. Tues-
day, the second coat of varnish will be applied. Saving 
Smiles is sponsored by the Lafayette County Health De-
partment. 
 

PTO Yearbook Orders 
 There is still time to order your copy of the PTO 
Yearbook! Each copy is $25. It will be full of photos from 
this school year and is a priceless keepsake for all stu-
dents. Get yours ordered today!  
 

Art Super Sleuths for February 
 

 

Orioles are Respectful, Responsible and Safe! 

Reminders  
 Tuesday, March 14 Oriole Strong Day 
  Board of Education Meeting– 8 pm 
 Thurs.-Fri., March 16-17 No School –Spring Break 
 Friday, March 31 Spring Photo Day 
 Wednesday, April 5 1:45 Dismissal/Inservice  
 Tuesday, April 11 Saving Smiles 
 Thurs., Mon. April 14-17 No School-Easter Break 
 Wednesday, April 19 1:45 Dismissal/Inservice  
 Friday, April 21 PTO Fund Run 
 Friday, April 28 4th Grade Field Trip 
 Friday, May 5 Law Enforcement Day (5th Grade) 
  2nd Grade Field Trip 
 Saturday, May 6 May Day @ Central Park 
 Tuesday, May 9 Spring Music Program-7 pm 
 Thursday, May 11 3rd Grade Field Trip 
 Friday, May 12 CHS Graduation 
 Sun.-Sat., May 21-27 Sixth Grade D.C. Trip  
 June 12-30 Summer School at CES 
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Oriole Outlook 

Oak Grove Relief Effort 
 In order to help the relief effort in Oak Grove 
after the tornado devastation, CES students and staff 
will be collecting non-perishable food items. These 
items will be donated to the appropriate organization 
to help the folks in Oak Grove. Students may bring their 
no-perishable food donations to school this week and 
we will make sure they get into good hands. 
 

Oriole Strong Day Is Tuesday 
 CES students will travel to CHS on Tuesday 
afternoon for an afternoon of Oriole Strong activities. 
The students will work together in groups to make 
spring-time decorations for the senior center. They will 
also have the opportunity to witness acts of sportsman-
ship and feats of athleticism as CES staff take on CHS in 
a volleyball match. Students are encouraged to wear 
their Oriole Strong shirts or other school-colored shirts. 
  

PTO to Meet Tuesday, March 21 
 The Parent Teacher Organization will meet on 
Tuesday, March 21 at 7:00 pm in the  CES Library. On 
the agenda will be a recap of  the Carnival and Boxtops 
Promotion and a look ahead to the Fund Run. Mr. 
Beydler will give a report about the 2017-18 Calendar, 
MAP testing and current legislation affecting schools. 
All parents are invited to attend. 
  

Spring Photos Are March 31 
 The Lifetouch photographers will be at CES on 
Friday, March 31 for our annual Spring photos. All stu-
dents will be photographed and each class will have a 
photo made. Everyone will receive a photo package. If 
you decide that you do not want the photos, simply 
send them back to school. If you decide to keep the 
photos, then send payment. You can also order prints 
online. A flyer will be sent home soon. Visit Lifetouch at 
http://schoolportraits.lifetouch.com/. 

The Best  Year  Yet !  
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No School Thursday or Friday. 

CESOrioles @CESOrioles 

The Art Super Sleuths for 

February are Gregory 

Moulton, Brody Roepe, 

Elizabeth Shahan, and Lay-

la Wycoff. This month’s 

mystery artist was Ralph 

Goings and his work is 

entitled Still Life with Red 

Mat. 
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